
RE: Records Request 

Jennifer S. Lattis [jlattis@uwsa.edu] 

Dear Ms. Hynum,

I was not sure whether you were contacting me in my capacity as records custodian for UW­System Administration 

only, or whether you would like me to share your request with the records custodians.  

Regardless, I have learned that the adjustment distribution plans/criteria are being developed by the campuses and 

probably will not be shared with either UWSA or the Office of State Employee Relations.  Most are probably still in 

the drafting phase.

If you have not already done so, I will send your request to the records custodians and ask them to send a copy of 

the distribution plan to you when it is in final form.

Jennifer Sloan Lattis
Deputy General Counsel
University of Wisconsin System Administration
Office of General Counsel
1808 Van Hise Hall
1220 Linden Dr.
Madison, WI 53706
(608) 262-0747 phone
(608) 263-3487 fax
____________________________
The preceding e-mail message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential, be protected by the 
attorney-client or other applicable privileges, or constitute non-public information.  It is intended to be conveyed only to the 
designated recipient(s).  If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message 
and then delete it from your system.  Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is 
not authorized and may be unlawful.

From: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org [mailto:wpec@aft-wisconsin.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 3:00 PM
To: jlattis@uwsa.edu
Cc: WPEC-President@aft-wisconsin.org
Subject: Records Request

Dear Records Custodian:

This is to request a copy of the criteria UW-Systems has developed for distribution of 

Sent: Wednesday, May 28, 2014 12:47 PM 

To: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org 

Cc: WPEC-President@aft-wisconsin.org 
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adjustments listed in Section L - Market and Parity Provisions of the 2013-15 
Compensation Plan.  I would also like a copy of any documents which describe 
how UW-Systems intends to distribute these adjustments in a "uniform manner 
throughout the agency or employing unit."

I would prefer to have any documents sent electronically to wpec@aft-wisconsin.org.  
Thank you.

Jill Hynum
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